

10 DOWNING STREET LONDON SWIA 2AA

7 April 1988

Dear Mr. Prus bi

Thank you very much indeed for the great deal of work you put into organising my tour of the Water Treatment Plant today. I am most grateful to you and your colleagues for ensuring I was able to have such an enjoyable and informative visit. I congratulate you on the tremendous amount of effort which has gone into obtaining such important contracts for Britain, and on the quality of the work and the skill with which it is being fulfilled.

Yours Sincerely Denisolation

Mr. Glenton Preston, O.B.E.